
YORK AREA RADIO CONTROL CLUB MINUTES 
 
DATE:    Members in attendance:      Officers in attendance:    

TREASURES REPORT 

SECRETARYS REPORT: 

SAFETY REPORT: 
  

FIELD REPORT: 

OLD BUSINESS: 

NEW BUSINESS: 

Credits $50.00 Debits $42.40 Last month 
total

1434.14

Credits Debits

Credits Debits Current total 1441.74

Jodi reported that are membership stands at 69 members.

Accepted with the  change:  Willie Long made the suggestion to have a taxi race at the spook fly.

 No safety infractions were noted, pilots where reminded to fly with regards to spectators and to use 
pilot   
Stations.

No field report was given, however the field looks in excellent condition thanks to Lynn Doll and 
those who 
Have help with the mowing duties.  

• Shirts and other garments still may be ordered, see Keith or Bill Landis. 
•  Our visit to the Uldar Hazey center is tentatively scheduled for February 2016.  Talk was 

conducted about 
Renting a bus and opening this trip to other area clubs.   No action was taken. 

• Oct. 17th at 10:00 AM will be our Spook Fly members attending are requested to bring a covered 
dish.   
Several simple events will be held. 

• A reminder was made that if you are planning on going to the field to fly that you should post your 
Intentions on Facebook so that others can join in on the fun too.
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• A discussion was held on having a multi-club event with other clubs in the area next year.  Getting 
3 clubs 
To participate in this event had favorable talk from club members.  Keith say he would coordinate 
this  
Idea and these discussions were tabled till next flying season. 

• Another discussion was held on the merger of both the YMA and our club.  It is thought that our 
club has 
Better funding and the YMA has a better field with very low rent and a 5 year lease.  There were 
no  
Concrete ideas and this talk was ended without any actions. 

• This was our first meeting at the South York diner, Food was served late with many errors in their 
orders 
Keith stated that since this was our first meeting at this facility, they should be better prepared in 
the  
Future.  They will have a better idea on what to expect when we show up next month and so on. 

• Keith took on the task to send out a survey, to poll members if they would be interested in running 
an RC 
Flee market.  This will require a significant effort by our members to hold such an event.  AA head 
count 
On personnel willing to help will be needed prior to this undertaking. 

• Keith announced that Dwight Hunters collection of RC Planes and equipment will be on sale this 
Saturday 
Starting at 10:00 AM at Dwight’s home.  First come first served. 

• The Blue and Gray is having their chilly fun fly this Saturday at their home field. 
• New member Frank Kelkis has re-joined the club. 

• The following nominations were made for the upcoming elections: 
President:          Keith Brackin 
V. President:     Dan Wagner 
Secretary           Jodi Fink 
Safety officer    Tim Hunter 
Safety deputies Ryan Heindel and Bill Landis     


